
CECIL HILLS PROBUS CLUB 

September 2024 Newsletter 

Cecil Hills Probus Club 
was formed at 

The Cecil Hills Community Centre on 6th June 2024. 

President's Message 

Hello and a very warm welcome to you all. 
As a club we are growing, and I am pleased to say 
we had 2 new members join last month which takes 
our membership to 31. But please tell your friends 
and acquaintances about us. 
Our guest speaker.for August Charishma 
Kaligandra MP for Live,-pool seemed to hit it off 
with our audience and I hope you all gained some 
insight into how to help yourself as we age with her 
hints as an occupational therapist. 
As I won't be here for our September 5th meeting, I 
leave you in the hands of our Vice President Jan 
Delandro. 
Enjoy lunch at St John's Park Bowling Club and I 

will see you in October 

Jeanette Dupond (Foundation President) 

The next meeting is on 5th September 10am Cecil 
Hills Community Hall 

OUR HOME BASE! 

Meeting day/time: l 51 Thursday of every month at 1 0:00am 
Meeting venue: The Cecil Hills Community Centre 
5 Sandringham Dr, Cecil Hills NSW 2171 

Management Committee 
Jeanette Dupond 

President 

 

Ian Delandro 

Vice President 

 

Ray Moncay 

Secretary 

 

Fred De Giorgio 

Treasurer 

 

Roman Marjanac 

Membership Officer 

 

Denis Price 

Newsletter Officer 

 

Cecilia Wilson 

Outings & Activities Officer  

Geoff Gray 

Welfare Officer 

 

Robyn Graham 

Guest Speaker Officer 

 

Kay Swaysland 

General Officer 

 

Pina Passarello 

General Officer  
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